
Alameda County 
Solid Waste Local Enforcement Agency (LEA) 

Report of Facility Information 
Public Notice 

Date of Notice: November 14, 2014 
 

Notice of Change to the 
Report of Facility Information (RFI)/Transfer Processing Report 

 
Facility Name:  Fremont Recycling and Transfer Station 
 
Facility Address/Location: 41149 Boyce Rd., Fremont, CA  94538 
 
Solid Waste Facility Permit No.: 01-AA-0297 
Date LEA Received Application: October 31, 2014 
Date LEA Approved Application: November 5, 2014 
 
LEA Findings per §21665(c): The LEA finds that the proposed changes are 
consistent with all CEQA documents; is acceptable and consistent with all state 
minimum standards; and the proposed changes do not conflict with the existing solid 
waste facility permit (SWFP). 
 
Description of Proposed Changes: Updating of the Facility’s Transfer/Processing 
Report (TPR) to: 1) Add detailed description on the storage and transfer operations 
of source-separated and/or recovered food wastes proposed at the facility; 2) Update 
the Facility Floor Plan; 3) Add Odor Impact Minimization Plan as Appendix J to the 
TPR; 4) Update Appendix E - Emergency Procedures and Contingency Plan.   
 
This update was required by the LEA following the 5-year review of documents 
required by Section 21675, Title 27, of the California Code of Regulations. 

 
Availability of Additional Information: A copy of the RFI application and TPR 
document may be reviewed at Alameda County Department of Environmental 
Health, 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Alameda, CA  94502. Please call 510-567-6700 
to schedule an appointment to review the application and report.  
 
LEA Contact Information: The Local Enforcement Agency (LEA) may be 
contacted by calling Maria A. Mendoza at 510-567-6730 (e-mail address: 
maria.mendoza@acgov.org). 
 
Operator Contact Information: The operator of the facility may be contacted by 
calling Rich Dubiel at (510) 252-0500 or Mario Quezada at (626) 683-0500. 
 
Appeals Process Information: For information on the appeals process to challenge 
the LEA’s approval of the RFI Amendment, please contact Maria A. Mendoza of the 
LEA at 510-567-6730 (maria.mendoza@acgov.org). 
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